
Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
Special Bid Opening Meeting 

August 8, 2016 
 
 

Those in attendance: Ron Hepner, John Orr and Robert Stoner, Supervisors; Luanna 

Zimmerman, Secretary/Manager; Don Klinger, Architect; Kevin Hake, Paul Witmer, Larry 

Kostelac, Nikki Brossman, Wondie Haring, Julie Lauchman, Kelly Womer, Jen Ream, and Brad 

Smeltz. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hepner at 3:00 pm. 

The Supervisors opened various bids for Electrical, HVAC, Plumbing, and General Construction 

for the proposed new Township Administration Building. The bids were not awarded at this time. 

The Board will review the bids and if they choose to award them it will be at a public meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Luanna Zimmerman, 

Secretary 


